
 
 

 
 
 

P1 PARENT MEETING 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Mrs Lennon meets with each pupil’s parent for a short 
10-minute introductory meeting during September.  
 
You have not had the opportunity to meet Mrs Lennon 
yet and you are invited to meet the teacher in the P1 
classroom any day after the 2pm pick up time. 
 
Meetings will be informal and conducted at a social 
distance. On the day you are free to meet, indicate to 
the teacher you would like to meet at pick up time and 
you will be accommodated. 
 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
 
P.Quinn 


